
NEW YORK CITY WATER BOARD 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT in accordance with the provisions of Section 
1045 of the New York Public Authorities Law, including Section 1045-j (3), the New York City 
Water Board (the “Board”) held a public hearing on Friday December 1, 2023 concerning 
proposed revisions to the Board’s Rate Schedule, with such proposed revisions contemplated to 
take effect no sooner than February 1, 2024.  At its meeting on Friday December 8, 2023, the 
Board adopted a resolution approving amendments to the Board’s Water and Wastewater Rate 
Schedule (the “Rate Schedule”), with such amendments to take effect no sooner than February 1, 
2024, or at a later date as determined at the discretion of the Board’s Executive Director.  The 
amendments to the Rate Schedule include: 
 

(1) An increase in the program fees applicable to DEP customers electing to participate in 
the Service Line Protection Program to annualized fee amounts not to exceed $84.84 
per year for water Service Line Protection Program fees and not to exceed $143.04 per 
year for sewer Service Line Protection Program fees, with such annualized amounts to 
be used to calculate the proportional periodic rates applicable for customer billing 
purposes. 

 
(2) Revisions and coverage descriptions for the program terms and conditions available to 

customers of the water Service Line Protection Program and the sewer Service Line 
Protection Program. 

 
A revised Rate Schedule is available on the Board’s website at nyc.gov/waterboard. 


